
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2022 Newsletter 
 
Thanks for being a member and helping your club survive 65 years. Our goal is to provide a 
safe place to shoot and promote the shooting sport. Too small a space is available to thank all 
of the people that keep the club running daily. Every Thursday volunteers club members get 
together to help maintain the club, if you have time, come on out.  
 
As we plan for the next 65 years, a committee has been selected to look towards the future. We 
will continue to follow the NRA’s “Best Practices” but are also looking for your ideas to improve 
and modernize our facilities for the enjoyment of our club members for years to come.  

 
Annual Membership Appreciation Cookout: 

 
Hope to see everyone at this year’s cookout which has been 
scheduled for Saturday February 5th, 2022 at the clubhouse. 
Donations of food and help are being coordinated by Micah Lanning. 
Please contact her at jslanning79@gmail.com. We hope to start at 12 
noon and stay until all of the food is gone. 
 

Some humor: 
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